# TIGER PAW

# Mr. Johnson's 5th & 6th Grade Newsletter

Week of May 19th - 23rd 2025



### Star Testing

We will be doing our last Star Math & Star Reading tests of the year this week. I will put a summary of your child's tests with your last report card.

#### Redos/Missing Assignments

If your child has any redo or missing assignments, please have them turned in by Thursday. If you have any questions about any assignments, please let me know.

## **Winding Down**

All of the major tests and quizzes have been completed. This week, we will be winding down the school work before summer break. The assignments will be light to none at all.

#### AmVets Awards

We had four winners from the AmVets poster and essay contests. Congratulations to Addison Brazil, Kingston Hoffman, Isaac Horswill, & Crosby Popp for winning awards on their projects.

#### Nerf Guns

I know I have put your children through a lot this year. Some might be tempted to want to get revenge on me, so I have decided to grant their wish. Students can bring a Nerf gun to school on Thursday, and they will have the opportunity to hit a defenseless Mr. Johnson. Any questions, please let me know.

#### Thank You

Thank you for allowing me to teach your children this year. It was an honor and a privilege to be a part of their learning. We've had our ups and downs this year, but overall, I feel it was a successful year for all of us. I hope everyone has a relaxing and restful summer with family and friends. I hope to see you all in church throughout the summer. If you need to contact me anytime during the summer about any learning and education options, please don't hesitate to reach out.

Contact Mr. Johnson

Home: (920) 756-2737 / Work: (920) 756-3738 ext. 313 / Cell: (920) 304-6787

Email: d.johnson@trinitybrillion.org